
 
 

 

3rd July 2024                                            Bulletin No. 185 
 

Staff & Pupil Information 

 
 

S1-6 Building site behind Trinity Church 
 On behalf of Trinity Church staff, please do not take a short cut through the building works currently 
taking place behind the building. The site is clearly marked off and pupils must not enter – this is for 
your own safety. Please bear this in mind as the work will continue into the holidays, too. 
As always, in school and in the community – Be Safe. 

[Mrs. Reid] 

 

 

Sports Day evaluation 

Following on from last weeks Sports Day, we would love to hear your opinions on the day 

and any feedback you have to help us move forward for planning next years event. Please 

complete the form below during registration and be as honest as possible. 

https://forms.office.com/e/g0CsWMZcHH 

[PE Team] 

 

GeoClub  

Will be on today at lunchtime in T3. Please come along to receive your John Muir 
Certificates. Those who have not achieved the certificate are very welcome to come along 

for our final meetup before the end of term.  

[Mrs Burns & Mrs McCallum] 

 

 

Dress Down Day - Friday 5th July: "Welcome Summer" Theme 

Get ready to welcome summer with our dress down day on 5th July! 

Participation isn't mandatory—you can still wear your uniform if you prefer. 

Please ensure your clothing meets safety requirements (e.g., for science or H.E.), offers 

suitable coverage, and avoids offensive slogans or images. Football tops are not permitted. 

We'll also be collecting donations for Cardiac Risk in the Young (CRY) 

Read Jude’s story here Jude MacDonald – Cardiac Risk in the Young (c-r-y.org.uk) 

Let's make a difference while we celebrate in style! 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/g0CsWMZcHH
https://www.c-r-y.org.uk/jude-macdonald/


EcoClub – Wednesday, 3:30pm, G20 

At the EcoClub, we look at ways to improve your local environment. If it’s dry outside, we 
always try to find an outdoor activity (eg tree planting, tree maintenance, putting up bird 

boxes). If it’s wet, we have many mini projects around the school (eg monitoring recycling 

levels, building shelters for various animals, letter writing campaigns). Come along and see 
what you can contribute. 

[Mr Couper] 

 
Wider Achievement Wednesdays! 

Let's Celebrate Success! 
Every Wednesday during registration, we will be giving pupils the opportunity to share any 
external achievements and accomplishments with us – we would love to celebrate your 
success and award house points where we can! A selection of these will be displayed on the 
‘Wider Achievement Wednesday’ Display board in school (outside Mrs Reid’s Office). Some 
of your achievements will also be shared on our new school Twitter Wider Achievement 
page: @WA_WiderAchieve  
Simply scan the QR code and fill in the form during registration. Thank you! 

QR Code:  

https://forms.office.com/e/ASVBrHezKQ 

[Mrs Burns] 
 

House Points 

As announced at the end of Sports Day, Brimmond were this year’s House Champions. 

Congratulations! The order of the houses were: 

1st Brimmond 

2nd Arnhall 

3rd Echt 

4th Denman 

5th Carnie 

 

PE Lost Property 

PE have collected a lot of school uniform/jackets over the last term. If you have lost any 

items, please come and see us tomorrow/Thursday. Any items uncollected will be donated 

to charity.  

[PE Dept] 

 

Library books 

If you have had a library book for 4 weeks or more it is now due back - there are currently 

more than 70 overdues!  Please return them as soon as possible.  Don’t forget you can 

borrow books and audiobooks using Libby over the holidays – if you need help to access 

them just come and ask.  

[Mrs McCartney] 

https://forms.office.com/e/ASVBrHezKQ


 

Summer Reading Challenge 

This year’s Summer Reading Challenge is to read or listen to 8 books over the summer for a 
chance of winning a prize:  a year’s worth of Mackies ice cream; Amazon Fire tablet, cinema 

vouchers, trampoline park vouchers and lots more.  There is also a fantasy short 
story/illustration competition.  More information is available from me, or online at 

www.livelifeaberdeenshire.org.uk/libraries 

[Mrs McCartney] 

 

 

http://www.livelifeaberdeenshire.org.uk/libraries

